
Rotary Student of the Month 
Congratulations to Ellery Garver, who was selected as the Mt. Pleasant Rotary Student Citizen of 
the Month for March 2025. Students who exemplify Rotary’s motto of “Service above Self” by 
being involved in school, community, religious or civic affairs are honored each month during the 
Rotary luncheon. Ellery is the daughter of Michael & Sherrie Garver, who are parishioners of 
Sacred Heart Parish. Ellery is a quiet and patient leader. Her kindness and genuine persona shine 
through as she serves as a great role model for underclassmen. 
 
Ellery holds a 4.04 GPA and has 
been actively involved in many 
school activities throughout her 
high school career, in both the 
athletic and academic arenas. 
Throughout her high school 
career, Ellery has played for four 
years on the varsity softball team, 
and she earned a varsity letter on 
the SHA volleyball team. Ellery  
has also been a member of the 
national Honor Society, Key Club, 
and Quiz Bowl teams. 
 
The dedication and commitment 
of this exemplary student doesn’t 
end with her school involvement. 
Ellery gives back to our 
community regularly and has 
earned nearly 200 community 
service hours. Some of her 
volunteer commitments include 
key club, class, and NHS 
fundraisers and events, coaching 
for the 10-U Mid-Michigan Heat 
Travel softball Team, working at 
vacation bible school & SHA fish 
fry dinners, as well as helping with 
the parish picnic and youth group haunted house. 
 
Upon graduation, Ellery has committed to Wayne State University, where she has been admitted 
to the honors college. There, Ellery will pursue a career in industrial organizational psychology 
while continuing her softball career. Congratulations, Ellery! Your future is very bright! 

        
 

Above, Ellery Garver is pictured with her parents,  

Michael & Sherrie Garver, at the March 17, 2025,  

Rotary Awards Luncheon. 


